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From: Brendan Sharpe 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 11:18 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am a Tasmanian furniture designer maker and am passionate about Tasmania’s point of difference. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I would like to suggest that what you are being asked to review is in two parts, a stadium of state significance and a site 
of state significance. In your consideration, both of these parts has crucial importance. The site should be protected as a 
crucial part of Tasmania’s history and central of Hobart.. The stadium needs to be assessed on its viability otherwise it 
will be a white elephant. It can be built elsewhere. 
Hobart is Tasmania’s capital and as such belongs to all proud Tasmanians. Does the business case for a stadium stack 
up? Is this the right site for it taking into consideration all Tasmanians, not just AFL fans. 

Yours faithfully, 

Brendan Sharpe 
 




